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WELLBEING LEADER’S MESSAGE 

Attendance Matters. 
It is important that your child attends school every day. Those who attend school 
regularly have better life outcomes than those that don’t (employment, happiness 
and financial rewards). 

Being here every day supports children to be better learners, make and maintain 
friendships and develop skills and confidence that will support them throughout 
life and employment. 

Below is a list of approved reasons for missing school and a list of those that 
aren’t.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unapproved days add up. 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming to school late also impacts your child’s success and learning.  We often 
tackle core learning in the morning session.  Being late means you miss starting 
routines and instruction and can cause anxiety for students when they have to 
walk in part way through a lesson.   

Being late adds up. 

 

 

 

 

PTO 
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Monday, 15th February 
Pupil Free Day 
 
Monday, 8th March  
Public Holiday (Adelaide Cup) 
 
Tuesday, 9th March 
SAPSASA District Swimming Carnival 
 
Friday, 19th March 
National Close the Gap Day 
 
Friday, 2nd April 
Public Holiday (Good Friday) 
 
Monday, 5th April 
Public Holiday (Easter Monday) 
 
Wednesday, 7th April 
SPORTS DAY 
 
Friday, 9th April 
Last day of Term 1 
Finish 2:10pm 
 
 
 
NOTE 
Due to covid19 restrictions parents will not be 
able to attend events 

 
 

No Hat No Play  
 

Term 1, 2021 students are required 
to wear a hat 
while outside at 
all times.  

 

Hats can be 
purchased at 
the uniform 
shop at a cost of 
$11.00.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember your hat! 

Approved absences Unacceptable Reasons 
Illness 
Essential Appointments 
Injury 
Infectious disease 
Bereavement 

  

Birthdays 
Visiting relatives 
Helping care for siblings 
Weather (too hot or wet) 
Holidays (there are plenty of 

school holidays to trav-
el in, unless approved 
by the principal 
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If you are having difficulties the Department of Education 
recommends these strategies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information or support, talk with your class teacher or call 
me to make a time to have a chat. 

Rob Varley 

Wellbeing Leader 
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Hey you ready itôs time for the peace 
code  

 

It starts of with be brave donôt be scared 
just be cool with the wave. 

 

Do the right thing get up and sing. 

 
Turn things around and listen to our 
sound. 

 

Care for myself and others just like were 
sisters and brothers. 

 

Find help if your stuck maybe this rap will 
bring you luck. 

 

Speak kindly to be nice donôt make me 
say it twice.  

 

Be a peace maker be cool this is North 

field school.  

Setting up for success 

In the first two weeks back at school Staff have focussed on setting students up for success. Routines are developed and 
practised. Activities are designed for students and adults to get to know each other and the classrooms are organised for 
students to take responsibility for their own learning environment. 

We have absolute attention to detail when setting up for success. Whole school expectations  are enforced at all times and 
students are given positive feedback when they use them. All teachers have different ways of demonstrating the importance of 
our peace code messages: 

¶ Year 7 students making welcome gifts for our reception students 

¶ Students designing cartoons demonstrating our peace code messages 

¶ Teachers explaining in detail the purpose of our peace code messages 

¶ All adults model our peace code messages 

Teachers and SSOôs design learning routines that supports students to feel their best emotionally, socially and physically at all 
times. This allows all students to be the best learners they can be. 

In class, teachers explicitly teach the ways of being with each other that promote curious, respectful and rigorous learning to 
occur. We role model inclusion and what to do when learning gets hard. At all times our focus is on setting up a learning 
environment that allows students to be the best learners they can be.  

Play is very much a part of social and emotional development. Students learn how to make decisions, solve conflict and be 
curious through play. We value this at Northfield and have on average, 10 adults on duty during play times. Adults are there to 
óguide from the sideô or to give suggestions when students come to them for help.  

If your child talks about a problem at school, ask them: 

ñWho did you go to for help?ò ñHow did you solve the problem?ò 

This reinforces the Find Help peace code message and enables all problems to be resolved at the time they occur. We want our 
students to be independent problem solver as adults.  

Our pupil free day next Monday (15th February) is a professional learning day for staff about trauma informed practice. Social 
and emotional development is a vital component of development and we are looking forward to our continued journey in being 
the best we can be for our students. 

Donna Beaney  -  Principal 



 

 

With Love Formal Wear 
 

óWith Loveô formal wear is back again in 2021. Last year we dressed 154 students and are 
hoping to help many more students in 2021. 
  
We are a non-profit charity organisation that dresses students who may be experiencing 
financial hardship at no cost for Year 7 Graduations. 
  
We are located at 1506 Main North Road, Salisbury South. Our Pop Up Boutique is open the 
first Saturday of each month from 9am-4pm by appointment only allowing us to remain Covid 
Safe. 
  
Please encourage your students and families to join our Facebook Community for current dates 
and times throughout the year hhtps://www.facebook.com/withloveformalwear/ or contact us by 
email: joss@withloveformalwear.com 
   
Attached Gift Certificates can also be given to students. 
  
We look forward to helping your students in 2021. 

TWO CATS FOR ADOPTION 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call Alicia Austin on  

Ph: 0484 322 289 or talk to Sekura in Rm 15 if you are interested.  

My name is Ricku. 

I am 2 years old female cat and 
am super sweet.  I might nibble on 
your fingers when I want a pat.  

I like to try and sleep on your legs 
and if you chase me I will run as 
fast as I can.  I love to hide and 
love to be under blankets.   

My name is Mazikin. 

I am 2 and half years old female cat.  I 
love to hide in clothes and blankets.  I 
love the outside and I really am sweet.   
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